
From: Jerome Fletcher
To: Commissioners
Cc: Anna Duffey; Heather Taylor; Amber Slayton; Julie Bellia; Jason Yarborough
Subject: Upcoming Meeting with Port Charlotte Commission
Date: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 6:35:57 PM

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO ALL
 
Good Evening Commissioners, following our commission meeting and the discussion last night
regarding a meeting with the Port Charlotte Commissioners, I spoke to Port Charlotte County
Administrator Hector Flores today. He and I have met twice in person since I have been here and he
was happy to have the conversation about connecting our two boards. He also believes the two
boards meeting will be a welcomed opportunity to partner since we are close neighbors.
 
We are going to develop an agenda with relevant topics and target a time for the boards to meet
before both boards go on recess in August. I will keep you posted on the progress. If you have any
questions, feel free to let me know, thank you.
 
A. Jerome Fletcher II, ICMA-CM, MPA
City Manager of North Port
4790 City Hall Boulevard
North Port, FL  34286
Office: 941.429.7076
Cell: 941.224.5402
www.cityofnorthport.com
 
E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection
with official City business are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public
Records Act.
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